
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC-Executive Director
To:
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry - Case No. 2020-00181
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:14:00 AM

Kenneth Strautman,
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Warren County Water District. Your comments
in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2020‐00181, in any further
correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-00181.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
502‐782‐6329
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 11:04 AM
To: PSC-Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 10:22 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 10:06 AM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( ) on
Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 10:05 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Kenneth Strautman 
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Address: 2584 Elrod Rd 
City: Bowling Green 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 42104 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Warren County Water District 
State the nature of your concern: Received notice from Warren County Water District, of an
intended rate increase based on the wholesale rate increase from Bowling Green Municipal
Utilities for water service. In these times of economic hardship being faced by so many
consumers from income and job loss, due to Covid-19, this seems like another slap in the face
to its consumers who may be unable to pay their utility bills as it is. This rate increase should
be delayed until AFTER the economic conditions of the entire nation are recovered to a
relatively more normal condition. I strongly urge the PSC to consider delaying approval for
this intended rate increase scheduled for July 1, 2020. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2020-00181

*Frank Hampton Moore, Jr.
COLE & MOORE
921 College Street - Phoenix Place
P. O. Box 10240
Bowling Green, KENTUCKY  42102-7240

*Warren County Water District
523 US Highway 31W Bypass
P. O. Box 10180
Bowling Green, KY  42102-4780

*John Dix
PE
Warren County Water District
523 US Highway 31W Bypass
P. O. Box 10180
Bowling Green, KY  42102-4780

*Ryan Leisey
PE
Warren County Water District
523 US Highway 31W Bypass
P. O. Box 10180
Bowling Green, KY  42102-4780




